
UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIP 
MARCH 30, 2020 

 
Upper Oxford Township Board of Supervisors held a executive session via teleconference call on 
Monday, March 30, 2020.  Messrs. Fleischmann and Reyburn joined Scott Rugen for the call.  Topics 
discussed are as follows: 
 

• Board of Supervisors meeting agenda for April 13, 2020 
• Payment of Bills 
• Ratification of the Emergency Declaration for an indefinite period of time 
• Tax bill extension 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Scott A. Rugen 
Chairman, Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 

 
 


